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Representative Jeff Helfrich 

 

900 Court St. NE, H-371 

 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Rep.JeffHelfrich@oregonlegislature.gov 

 

  

 

Dear Representative Helfrich, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the City of Mosier’s Capital Construction 

request of $2.5 million for the Mosier Center, a critical public safety facility and 

economic hub for our community.   

 

I love being in Mosier but the fire last summer was very concerning and scary.  We 

can  expect fires near Mosier will be more common which means we need to support 

our local fire department.   We do not have the room we need for the Fire Department 

or other community needs.   

 

The new Mosier Center will be a great addition to the town and will provide room for 

people to gather, get supplies if needed and allow the fire department to safely and 

efficiently respond to emergencies.  The space for the fire department is not 

adequate now.   And there is not any place for the community at large during 

emergencies. We need a Mosier Center.  

 

Please help us make this happen for the City of Mosier.   

 

  

 

Marjory S. Morford 

 



990 Tanawashee Ct.  

 

Mosier, OR  


